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February 15, 2019 
  
ERIC HAWKES 
EMIGRATION IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT 
PO BOX 58945 
SALT LAKE CITY, UT 84158 
 
Subject:  Reminder of Violation for RTCR Bacteriological Site Plan UTAH18143 
 
Dear Mr./Ms. HAWKES: 
 
The Division of Drinking Water (DDW) has not received a Bacteriological Site Sampling Plan for this 
system, as required by the Revised Total Coliform Rule (RTCR) R309-211-4. EMIGRATION 
IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT has been assessed 5 Improvement Priority System (IPS) points for this 
violation.  These IPS points will be removed after a complete Bacteriological Sampling Site Plan is 
approved by DDW for this system. 
 
Attached/Enclosed is a template for the Bacteriological Sample Plan and Guidance for Creating a 
Bacteriological Sample Site Plan. To fulfill this requirement please do the following: 
 
1.  Print the template and fill in the blanks 
2.  Attach a map of this system which indicates the sampling locations.    
3.  Submit the plan to the DDW 
 
Please submit a copy of the plan to: DDWreports@utah.gov, fax: 801-563-4211, or mail to: DDW, 
PO Box 148830, Salt Lake City Utah  84114-4830. 
 
If you have any questions concerning this issue, please contact Janet Lee at (801) 536-0088 
(jjlee@utah.gov). We look forward to assisting you. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Rachael Cassady 
Rules Section Manager 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc:              Salt Lake County Health Department
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